
Friday 12th July 2019  

Our attendance this week is  96.04% Our attendance target is 96%.  

SCHOOL CALENDER 2019  

Friday 19th July -   End of Summer 

Term.  

1.15pm Finish 

Wednesday 4th September —

Autumn Term  

Dinner Money 

Please can we ask all parents to clear 

any outstanding balances that they 

may have on their child’s dinner      

money.  Please ask at the school office 

if you are unsure of your account      

balance, thank you. 
 

Year  Certificates Golden Jumper 

 REC Layton Jodie 

 1 Lily-Jay & Xavier Kacey 

 2 Alicia & Gracie Brooke 

 3 Hayden Ollie 

 4 Chloe T & Kim  Leon 

 5 Imogen–Faith & Lily  Max 

 6 Molly Bl Niall  

ST PATRICK’S NEWSLETTER 

Please can you send your child to 

school with their PE kit.  Also can 

we remind   parents that jewellery 

is not permitted in school, thank 

you. 

 

 

HALL OF FAME  

SCHOOL NURSE 

Our School nurse will next be in school on the 

19th July. If you would like to see her, or have 

any queries please contact the school office 

and we can make an  

appointment or pass on your  

details for her to contact you.  

Leavers assembly  

Please can parents arrive at 

school at 9.30am on Friday 

19th July for the year 6              

leavers assembly.  

Uniform Orders  

 

It is still possible to order           

uniforms through school,  but if 

you would prefer you can order 

online.  

If you have ordered through 

school, payments must be           

received before or on the day of    

collection.  

 

Orders can also be collected from 

AS Designs during the holidays.  

  

Www.asdesign 

webshop.com   

 

COFFEE AFTERNOON  

A huge thank you to everyone that 

attended our Coffee Afternoon on    

Thursday. It was a fantastic turn 

out as usual, we cannot thank you 

enough for the continued support.  

Without your generous donations, 

this wouldn't be possible!  

 

We raised a massive £618.83  

HOLIDAYS 

Please can we remind you that the 

first two weeks of term are very       

important. Please do not book          

holidays in September.  

Holiday forms for exceptional                  

circumstances must be completed, and 

are available at the School Office.  

A reminder to parents 

to be considerate of           

residents when     

parking  around the                         

surrounding areas.  

READING BOOKS 

If any parents have reading 

books from years 1 & 2 please 

can you return them before 

the 19th July.  

 

Thank you  
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